
 

In order to vote in the Croton-Harmon School District’s Annual Budget Vote/Election on 
Tuesday, May 20, 2025, you must be a registered voter. 

To be eligible to vote you must: 

● be a citizen of the United States 
● be at least 18 years old by May 20, 2025 (the date of the election) 
● be a resident of the school district for at least 30 days prior to May 20, 2025 
● be registered with either the school district’s board of registration or with the county 

board of elections. If you have previously registered to vote, but have not voted in either 
a school district or general election in the last four (4) years, you must re-register to vote. 

● be not otherwise prohibited from voting under the provisions of section 5-106 of the 
Election Law 

 
Registration: Any resident of the district who is registered to vote in general elections may vote 
in the Annual Election without registering with the school district. You may download and print a 
voter registration form from the Board of Elections website. The last day to register to vote with 
the Board of Elections in order to be eligible to vote in the Annual Election is Thursday, May 15, 
2025.You may register in person with Denise Bisaccia, District Clerk, Croton-Harmon School 
District Office, 10 Gerstein Street, NY 10520 (914-271-4713 x4227, 
denise.bisaccia@chufsd.org) during regular business hours (M-F, 8 a.m.- 4 p.m.), up to five (5) 
days before the vote. A special registration session will also be held with the District Clerk at the 
District Office on Tuesday, April 22, 2025 from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Military Voters: Military voters who are not currently registered may apply to register as a 
qualified voter of the School District. Military voters may apply to register to vote by emailing the 
District Clerk at Denise.Bisaccia@chufsd.org, and requesting an application be sent by mail, fax 
or email. The registration application must be received in the office of the District Clerk no later 
than 5:00 p.m. on April 24, 2025. Any military voter shall be entitled to have his or her name 
placed upon such Register, provided he or she is known or proved to be to the satisfaction of 
the District Clerk to be then or thereafter entitled to military voter status at the annual meeting 
and election for which such Register is prepared. 

Absentee Ballots: Applications for absentee ballots are available for registered voters who will 
not be able to vote in person on May 20, 2025. 

Early Voting Ballots: Applications for early voting ballots are available for registered voters. 

Absentee and Early Voting applications should be submitted in original form with the original 
signature. It must be submitted at least seven (7) days before the vote/election (May 13, 2025) if 
the ballot will be mailed to the voter and by the day before the vote/election (May 19, 2025) if the 
ballot will be personally picked up by the voter. 

Absentee and Early Voting ballots must be received by the District Clerk by 5:00 p.m. on the day 
of the vote/election (May 20, 2025) in order to be counted. 
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